
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 

UNBOUND Retreat at Our Lady of Good Counsel Retreat 

House, January 19-21, 2018 with Fr. William Holoubek. 

The weekend retreat is geared towards men and women who 

have already read the book or watched the video series, and 

will provide opportunities for praying the five keys with a 

prayer team. Please register at 

http://goodcounselretreat.com/ 
            

 

 

Introduction to Deliverance 
Have you ever wondered what exactly deliverance is or 

how it fits into our Catholic Faith?  The Diocesan Office 

of Evangelization will be hosting this free event consisting 

of four 20 minute talks. This is open to ALL: laity, 

religious, clergy, members of the Christian community & 

anyone who would like a better understanding of the 

meaning of deliverance, the Unbound ministry & how 

each person can benefit from it.  Join us in Beatrice at 

St. Joseph Parish Hall on Thursday, January 4th 7:00–

8:30 p.m. No registration needed. Contact Matt at 

matthew-simmons@cdolinc.net or 402-805-9668 with 

questions. See posted flyer for more information. 
 

CCD/CYO NEWS 
 

CCD Classes:  NO CLASS DECEMBER 27 
Next Class:  January 3 

2nd & 4th grades meet after school till 5:00 
6th & 7th grades meet from 6:30 to 7:45 p.m. 

 
CYO:  Meets January 28 after Mass 

PRE-SCHOOL Class:  Next class is January 7  
  

         

                  
 

Christmas is joy, religious joy, God’s joy, an inner joy of 

light and peace. 

Pope Francis 
  

 
 

The January The Word Among Us booklet is available on 
table in the back of the church. 

      
 

2018 Liturgical calendars are available  
on back table of church. 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
 

Fourth Sunday of Advent 
 

December 24, 2017 
 

100 W Pine Street 
Kenesaw, NE  68956 

 

Parish Mailing Address: 
P O Box 407, Doniphan NE  68832 

Office:  402-845-2707; Rectory:  402-845-4477 
Father’s Phone: 402-326-5168 

e-mail address:  stanns@cdolinc.net 
www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 

Office Hours Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30 am 
 

Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 
 

CONFESSIONS:  2nd Wed. of Month, Jan. 10, 4:45-5:15 pm 
 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS: 
 

Monday, Dec. 25 11:00 am Pro Populo 

Sunday, Dec. 31 11:00 am Pro Polulo 

Sun., Dec. 31 Holy Day Vigil 5:30 pm Int. of Pastor 

OFFICE CLOSED:  The parish office will be closed 

on Monday, Dec. 25 and Tuesday, Dec. 26.  Bulletin 

announcements will be due on Wednesday, Dec 27 by 

8:00 a.m. All announcements must be in writing.  

Please drop off at the parish office/e-mail them to 

stanns@cdolinc.net. 
OFFICE CLOSED 

The parish office will be closed on Monday, Dec. 25 and 

Tuesday, Dec. 26.  Bulletin announcements will be due on 

Wednesday, Dec 27 by 8:00 a.m. All announcements must be 

in writing.  Please drop off at the parish office/e-mail them to 

stanns@cdolinc.net. 
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Ministry Schedules are ready and can be picked up in the 
Vestibule. 

 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP:    (12/17/2017) 
Adult:               $270.00    Weekly Budget:                $772.31 
Plate:                 $19.00    YTD Budget:                $19,307.48 
Children:                $3.26    YTD Actual:                 $12,200.57 
Bldg. Repair                      YTD Surplus/(Shortfall):  (7,106.91) 
TOTAL:              $292.26   
 

Thank you for your donations! 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
                                            

CHRISTMAS MASSES 
Monday, Dec. 25 ~ 12:00 a.m. Midnight – St. Ann’s 

Carols start 45 minutes before Mass 
 

9:00 a.m. – St. Ann’s, Doniphan 
11:00 a.m. – Sacred Heart, Kenesaw 

 
MARY, MOTHER OF GOD MASSES 

Sunday, Dec 31~ 5:30 p.m. -Sacred Heart, Kenesaw 
Monday, Jan. 1 ~ 9:00 a.m. – St. Ann’s, Doniphan 

 
 

 
 
 

  

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Due to retirement and resignation, Blessed Sacrament 

Catholic Preschool, Grand Island, NE, has openings for a 

teacher of 3/4 year olds and a teacher of 4/5 year olds.  

Certification preferred, for teaching positions.  Also have 

opening for a paraprofessional, Associates degree in Early 

Childhood Education preferred. All are part-time positions.  

Start date is September, 2018.  Blessed Sacrament Catholic 

Preschool is NAEYC accredited. 

Applications available by contacting Mrs. Seier (308)384-

2086 or bscpreschool@hotmail.com. 

 

 

CEMETERY PLOTS AVAILABLE 

At the quiet country cemetery of 

St. Patrick’s Cemetery, Highland 

Gravesites are $200 each.  

Go North on Prosser Ave to 94th; Go east 5 ¼ miles  

or go North on Alda Rd to 94th; east 1 ¼ miles. 

Cemetery is on North side of road. 

For more information or to purchase,  

Call St. Ann’s Catholic Church, Doniphan 

Mon.-Thurs., 8:30 – 11:30 a.m.   402-845-2707 

 
 

If you would like to have a Mass offered 
for yourself or a loved one, please contact 
the office as soon as possible.  The usual 
stipend in the Diocese of Lincoln is $10 
however, Fr. Sughroue will gladly offer 
Mass without an offering. Envelopes are 
available in the vestibule. 

 
 

 

 

Ministry Assignments 
Sunday, December 24 

Reader Jill Kimle 

Servers Noah Belz / Will Belz 

Offertory Heather Ramsey Family 

 
Christmas, December 25 

Reader Matt/Mikayla Hurt 

Servers John Schuster / Dalton Smith 

Offertory Laura Reiman Family 

 
Sunday, December 31 

Reader Shawn Gallagher 

Servers Will Gallagher / Bodie Belz 

Offertory Lynette Riemersma Family 

 

Mary, Mother of God Vigil, December 31 
Reader Bonnie Engelhardt 

Servers Jacob Weiler / Will Belz 

Offertory Craig & Julie Schnitzler Family 

 

PARISH CODE FOR www.formed.org 
C3PQDN   

 

THERE WILL BE NO DAILY MASS ON 
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 26 THRU FRIDAY, 

DECEMBER 29 AT ST. ANN’S IN DONIPHAN.  IN 
CASE OF AN EMERGENCY, PLEASE CALL  

ST. CECILIA CHURCH AT 402-463-1336 
OR ST. MICHAEL CHURCH AT 402-463-1023. 

 
 

https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?REF=34ymUusoo-QekTlFXooyw0KLa1eBzI6dJSAyChY-3RHVsaEqrCHTCAFodHRwOi8vd3d3LmZvcm1lZC5vcmc.

